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Spray - DNR, Karen <karen.spray@state.co.us>

June 10, 2013 - Cache Unit Spill
1 message

Spray - DNR, Karen <karen.spray@state.co.us> Wed, Jun 12, 2013 at 8:16 AM
To: Kerry Smith <ksmith@monumentglobal.com>, Tom Fox <tomfox@beyondbb.com>, Don Freemyer
<Don@freemyerlaw.com>

This has been logged in as COGCC Spill #200381625.  Please provide a Form 27 that delineates the extent of
impact, to include analytical sampling of the spill tested for Table 910-1 parameters.  Once the extent of impact
is defined, an appropriate remediation program needs to be submitted in accordance with COGCC Rules 909 and
910.

I would suggest the use of a professional environmental consulting group to collect data and assess impacts due
to the sensitive nature of spills in this area.  Full assessment and remediation is required.

Thank you for your prompt notification.

Regards,

Karen

-- 

Karen L. Spray, PG
SW Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission   
P.O. Box 2651
Durango, CO 81302
970-259-1619 (o) - 970-903-1242 (c)
karen.spray@state.co.us
www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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